
                                                                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 10th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 Visit to Eureka Children’s Museum, Halifax – Wednesday 15th October 2025 
 
We are very excited about our Class visit to Eureka Children’s Museum in Halifax on 
Wednesday 15th October 2025. 
 
We will be travelling by coach to Halifax.  Children should arrive at school on the morning of the 
trip at the usual time.  We will have registration and be setting off promptly at 9.30am.  We plan 
to leave the Museum in Halifax at 2.45pm, so expect to be back at school for collection 3.45pm. 
 
Children will need to wear school uniform and a warm coat and will also need to bring a packed 
lunch with a drink from home that they can carry in a small rucksack. 
 
The cost of this trip is £27.00 per child.  Please pay for this trip and give consent via 
Parent Pay by 6th October 2025. Consent must be given via Parent Pay for your child to 
attend this trip.   
 
Please note that whilst contributions are voluntary, if sufficient funds are not received 
from families, it may be necessary to cancel the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Dowson & Mrs Chotai 
Class Teachers 
 
 


